From: Smith, Austin

Sent: Friday, October 9, 2015 9:26 PM

To: Patel, Swati; Haley, Nikki

Cc: Veldran, Katherine; Baker, Josh; Schimsa, Rebecca
Subject: Re: Updates

One additional update:

CSX engineering teams expect to restore service to the mainline between Florence, SC and Charleston, SC
by Saturday morning, October 10th. The mainline between Hamlet, NC and Charleston, SC continues to be
flooded. Engineering will inspect this route as soon as water levels recede to safe conditions. All through
traffic continues to be rerouted. Customers should expect delays of up to 48 hours on these cars.

On Oct 9, 2015, at 8:13 PM, Smith, Austin <AustinSmith @gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Please see attached updates in re SC DOI and SC Housing Authority.

<2015-10-9 Memo in re Flood Impacts and Agency Activities.pdf>



